
 

 

12/01/2022 
 
To,   
On-line Surveillance  
BSE Limited  

P J Towers,   
Dalal Street,   
Mumbai – 400001  
  
Scrip Code – 522091   
  
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
Subject: Clarification w.r.t Significant Movement in Price   
  
Ref:  BSE letter bearing reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2021-2022 / 1195 dated January 11, 2022.  
  
We refer to your email dated January 11, 2022, seeking clarification on price movement in the shares of United 

Van Der Horst Limited (the “Company”).  
 
The Company is hereby inform you that, there is no latest relevant information/ announcement (including 
impending announcement) which have a bearing on the operations/ performance including movement in the 
price of shares of the Company which requires disclosure as per Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations").   
  
All the information/announcements which have a bearing on the operations or price of shares of the 
Company are disclosed to the Exchange on immediate basis as per Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations. 
The Company has always abided by and complied with all regulatory requirements and will continue to do 
so.  
 
We further request you to take note that since the shares of the Company are freely traded on the Stock 
Exchange; the Company is unable to comment on the movement in share price of the Company.    
 
Request you to kindly take the same on your record.   
 
Thanking you.  
  
Yours Faithfully,  
United Van Der Horst Limited  

 
 
 
 
Kalpesh Shah 
CFO 
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